Extract from letter, dated 15th March, 1938, received from the

Rotterdam Surveyors.

Messrs. van der Giessen, Krimpen a/d ¥Yssel.,

They are bullding Yard No. 647, plans of which have
been approved, and a sister vessel will be built after the same
plans under Yarc No. 657. Please endorse plans accordingly.

The application form for survey was sent to you for

the latter vessel on the 1llth Pebruary last.

Original of this letter
filed under Rotterdam D.D.Co's
Nos. 202/3/4/11.

W



